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2025 Passing of the Gavel

Thank you, President Roosevelt, for all you have done this past year. We look forward to welcoming President-Elect Father
Jason and the 2025-26 board on Monday, June 30th.

Club Partnership News!
A meaningful partnership begins! The Rotary Club of Daytona Beach and The Rotary Club of Budapest-Sasad have officially signed
a Collaboration Agreement, marking the start of a shared commitment to service and impact.

This formal understanding outlines how our clubs will work together on joint service projects—pooling resources, sharing expertise,
and expanding our reach to better serve communities at home and abroad.
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Rotary International News - June 30, 2025

When 15,000 changemakers come together in one city, people take notice. Last week in Calgary, Rotary members from more than
120 countries were reconnecting and celebrating in friendship and service as they learn from each other about creating positive,
lasting change.

Rotary’s General Secretary and CEO John Hewko shared with the Calgary Herald how our global membership works together to
improve lives and strengthen communities. This is what the global community looks like.

on.rotary.org/4n7HmFn

Sign Up Now to Participate in our Josh the Otter Program

http://on.rotary.org/4n7HmFn?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExMVVwWFptb1pEMUs5STl0bQEe7j212SAdqpPqmdxwzotPn78HalMDl8sxeCHyRfoDLC8FY8NmfLAjH3-hnVo_aem_fbAeTmLrmbSto5egeIPfbw


We are looking for volunteers to read the book "Josh the Otter" to local schools in our area.
This project aims to promote literacy and inspire young minds through storytelling. If you are interested in participating, please
click the link below and check if your schedule allows for volunteering.
Thank you for being a part of this Rotary project! Your involvement will undoubtedly contribute to developing young readers in our
community.
Click here to sign up: bit.ly/3xlNyUI

Zoom Meeting Login

https://bit.ly/3xlNyUI?fbclid=IwAR34yA6pZTHUdA7FiOgLzfqPevcVLn1AlI5gI3yfeycbmec1wXszrKyqyIk_aem_Aa3UZxpJQcL3vBDwpvd9CuWlIfSePcOPcqXI71zt0fvlLzdTwN38Vw8Wv_ooIru23-nvsFHvrYonYIefoi96AEoZ


The Four Way Test

Club Meeting

Daytona Beach
Meets at The Palmetto Club



1000 South Beach Street
Daytona Beach, FL 32114
Time: Monday at 12:15 PM


